
SUMMARY OF THE MINUTES OF THE JOINT TRUSTEE-COUNCIL MEETING 
April 2, 1980 
Sponsored by the Citizens for Co-operative and Responsive Government 
Committee 

The Joint Washington Township Trustee-Centerville City Council Meeting 
was held April 2, 1980 in Council Chambers of the Centerville Municipal 
Building, 100 W. Spring Valley Road. CCRG member ·Dick Fish served as 
moderator. In attendence from Centerville Council was Leonard Stubbs, 
and from TOwnship Trustees Russell Mille~ and Duane Snyder. From the ,' e r._:,: 
CCRG Committee were Janet Holder, Dick Huss , Dean Brandt, Christine 
Snyder, Leo Bischoff, and Edna Achor. G. Collins from the Journal-Herald 
and Melanie McClurkin from the Times were present. 

l. Three Mile Jurisdiction Working Agreement - It was reported that 
the working agreement on the administration of the Three Mile Jurisdiction 
between City and Township staff persons was working well. 

2. Joint Zoning Study - Trustees repor ted that the Township Zoning 
Commission is still unwilling to proceed with the work program suggested 
by the Joint Zoning Study Committee. It was suggested that the zoning 
study sub-committee of the Community Government Task Force make possible 
recommendations. 

3. It was reported that the Community Government Task Force that had 
been appointed by Trustees and Cou~cil and other community organizations 
had organized and was working well l Council and Trustees had consulted 
State Rep. Corbin and State Senator Curran on state laws concerning 
merger of local governments. 

4. The poor attendance of Counci 1 members was noted, and a suggestion 
was made that perhaps a new direction for these joint meetings should 
be sought. Trustees and Council expressed willingness to continue meeting 
to discuss p-ro~lems and new decisions to be made. It was suggested that 
Council and Trustees should meet together informally occasionally to 
keep each group informed of happenings and issues. 

5. Trustees reported that at a recent 03eting of I-675 corridor 
community representatives that five plans had beon suggested for the 
use of the $90m1llion dollars madeavailable by cancellation of the 
Interstate Route 675. Centerville and Washington Township agree that 
Route 7g5 should be widened from the city limits to Washington Church Road, 
and that all the funds should be used w1th1n the I-675 corridor. 

6. Agenda for June 4 Meeting - It was suggested by those officials 
present that they would like to meet with the Task Force to hear a progress 
report. It was agreed the Chairman Jeanne Eickman would be contacted to 
arrange this meeting. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 P.M. 

Edna Achor, Secretary 

Christine Sriyder, c0 -Chariman, c.c.R.C 


